
 

 
 
22 April 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer 
 
Subject: Summer Concert – Thursday 12 May 2022 

 
The sun is shining and it's time for our summer concert. I would like to officially welcome you 
to come and listen to our fantastic musicians which include the following groups: 
 

 
 String Orchestra 
 Chamber Orchestra 
 Swing Band 
 Junior Orchestra 
 Function Band 
 Concert Band 

 
This year to tie in with the Platinum Jubilee we want to have a picnic/afternoon tea feel. We 
also encourage you to bring your own Afternoon Tea and make your own scones in 
whichever way you feel is best (which we all know is the Devon way). 

 
The concert will be in the school hall and will start at 6.30pm with doors at the top of the 
school, opening at 6.00pm. Tickets will be £6 per person and free for under 16’s, with all 
profits made going towards projects in the music department. Please pre-purchase your 
ticket at https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/vynersmusic. Money will be taken on the door.  
 
Students should wear school uniform. 
 
I do hope you will support your child’s participation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Cullum 
Subject Leader of Music 

 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/vynersmusic

